
From:
To: Planning
Cc: Caroline Dove
Subject: Application Reference 6/2016/0391/var - 45 Northaw Road East
Date: 17 April 2016 10:29:16

Further to my letter to you dated 09.04.2016 please find photographic evidence
 supporting our comments regarding the height of the boundary wall which is significantly
 higher than the original Planning Application.

David  Chapman. 
  
47 Northaw Road East, Cuffley, Hertfordshire, EN6 4LU.    Telephone: 01707 592506, Mobile: 07725 973371
Confidentiality: This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be
 confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or
 show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error to the sender. Security Warning:
 Please note that this e-mail has been created in the knowledge that Internet e-mail is not a 100% secure
 communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when e-mailing us.

mailto:planning@welhat.gov.uk
mailto:C.Dove@welhat.gov.uk



